
02/10/2020 

MRS Christina Tyak 
3 / 40 Waine ST 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
chrissy_rolevink@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1063 - 2 / 0 Bennett Street CURL CURL NSW 2096

Extremely disappointed to hear of the proposal for floodlights in the John Fisher Park. I strongly 
object to the lighting as it is going to increase traffic and parking congestion in the area. I do 
not support the lighting.

There are submissions from people as far away as Moore Park not in our LGA! It is 
preposterous that submissions from there count for anything! I am furious that the council has 
essentially rigged this proposal!

Poor behaviour from our local council!

Sent: 2/10/2020 2:32:34 PM
Subject: Online Submission


